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From the Principal

Strong Culture, Strong Relationships, Strong Learners

Dear Families,
Where has 2022 gone?  Once again we’ve had a challenging start to the 
year but have finished off the year with some wonderful events allowing us 
to come together as a school community!
Throughout the year we have celebrated Harmony Day, NAIDOC Week, Community 
Breakfasts, Book Week Parade, Family Night, Year 6 Graduation and Splash Day.  We also 
had our inaugral Colour Fun Run which was an outstanding success and  
definitely thoroughly enjoyed by everyone! 

Congratulations to our very worthy Rowan Ramsey recipient, Dianne Ayris.  
Dianne has been a valued member of Governing Council for over 13 
years and has made a significant contribution to our school and the wider 
school community.

I would also like to congratulate Zahra Davis and 
Tallis Langdon for receiving the Geoff Brock Parliamentary  
medallions as an acknowledgement of their academic 
achievement and dedication to the school. 

We say farewell to Ktora Dannenberg who has accepted a teaching position in  
Adelaide after being at APPS for 6 years.  We also say goodbye to Emma StClair who is 
leaving our school after 4 years, Jake McKenna who has also been here for 4 years and 
Rhiannon Lowe who has been at APPS for 18 months.  Both Jake and Rhiannon have 
won teaching positions at Port Augusta Secondary School.  I wish to say a huge thank 
you to Ktora, Emma, Jake and Rhiannon for your ongoing dedication, support and  
commitment to student learning at Augusta Park during your time here.  You have all 
made a big impact and will be missed!
We welcome Kelsey Kruger, Emily Hoff and Amanda O’Reilly who will join us in teaching 
roles next year.
I would like to thank families for their continued support throughout the year.  I also  
congratulate all students on their achievements and always striving to do their very best.
I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and safe holiday break.  I look  
forward to seeing you all on Monday, 30 January 2023.
Kind regards,
Bec Mueller
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